
Grand Knight: David L Munz Deputy Grand Knight: Robert Koresh Chaplain: Fr. Chad Droessler

Chancellor: Richard Lavold Recorder: Wilbert Holler Financial Secretary: Leonard Hendricks

Treasurer: David E. Munz Lecturer: Robert Volk Advocate: Mark Nolden

Warden: Ken Clemens Inside Guard: OPEN               Outside Guard: Lloyd Kipple

Trustees:, Michael Hochstein, Ben Mendez, Robert Theel                         Membership Director: Richard Lavold

District Deputy: Richard Schwartz Insurance Agent: Dennis O’Connell, 800-795-4287, dennis.oconnell@kofc.org

July 2014
July 4th  DeForest Parade 10:30 AM
July 8th  Regular KC meeting  7:30 PM St. Patrick’s Hall
July 17th   Officer’s Meeting   7:30 PM   St. Patrick’s Hall
July ?? Audit TBA
August 12th  K of C Council Picnic – bring a dish to pass, the council will supply    
                      the meat and beverages,  bring your wife and family
October 25th – 4th Degree at Rothschild, WI.  Anyone interested in joining the 4th 
                      Degree contact any officer for information

  
Remember in your Prayers; Jim Roth, Thomas Grebe, Duane Ballweg, Albert Deans, Mike 
Hochstein, and Joe Rubesch, Vince Miller, Dave Munz, Father Richel, Marie Ryan, and 
Tubby Schroeder

Be Not Afraid              Web site kofc6463.org          In God We Trust
 Thank you, David L Munz  Grand Knight   davidlmunz@gmail.com   608-592-5133 or 445-1795

June 2014

    Congratulations to our new officers who were elected at the June meeting.  We are looking
forward to your leadership.  Let’s get behind them with our support.  Richard Schwartz will re-
tire as D.D. on July 1st and Marshall Fry will take his place as D.D.

   Thank you for the last two years of support to our outgoing officers. 

   Thank you to all who made it to our Corpus Christi march.  It was a real show of support for 
our Lord.  We had a good turnout of council members and 4th degree Honor Guards.

          Knights of Columbus
    St. Patrick’s Council, No. 6463
                 521 Fair Street
               Lodi, WI  53555

 



Dues
  If you have not paid your dues for this year they are past due. Avoid suspension with a payment
to Len Hendricks NOW  

Rose and Rosary
  We again are presenting a rose and rosary to parents at the time of baptism. The presentation
only takes a few minutes. David E Munz has taken charge of this and needs help at Lodi and 
Dane.

Venture Crew
   We again will sponsor the Venture Crew.  Ken Clemens is working with Karen Schutz on this 
project.  The Venture Crew is part of the Boy Scouts.

Parades
   All Council members are welcome to join with the 4th Degree Honor Guard in marching in 
these events.  July 4th the DeForest Parade starts at 10:30 – meet at the High School by 10:00.  
Lodi Parade – August TBA

Habitat for Humanity
    We received a thank you for our meals served at Shanty Town.

DD
    Richard Schwartz retires July 1st.  Our new DD wil be Marshall Fry from Waunakee.
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